сору



January 30, 1946.

Mr. Ralph E. Flanders, President, Federal Reserve Bank of Boston, Boston, Massachusetts.

Dear Ralph:

Your thoughtfulness in sending me a copy of your Farm Finance bulletin is appreciated. I have read it carefully and I think it is a splendid piece of work. In fact, I thought so well of it that I enclosed it in a letter I wrote to the American Bankers Association in reply to an inquiry from them as to what the System is doing to keep in closer touch with the problems of rural banks. We have started on this project a little late, I believe, but the way the banks are going now I think they will soon be ahead of schedule.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

RME: ew

R. M. Evans.